
Item #14 
DATE March 3, 2021 

TO GCTD Board of Directors 

FROM Steven Brown, General Manager 

SUBJECT Provide Input to Staff on Requests for Future Agenda Items 

SUMMARY 

This report provides an update to the February Report on future agenda items and activities by 
staff over the next several months.  The Board is requested to provide further input and requested 
agenda items that the Board is interested in discussing.  

Normal items reviewed and acted on by the Board of Directors in the months of April through July 
or each year include:  
Approving Resolution authorizing the allocation and receipt of various state funds such as Low 
Carbon Transit Operations Program funds. 
Quarterly Service Updates for fixed-route and ACCESS paratransit services 

Additionally, these next few months will include reports and actions on budget development for FY 
21-22, negotiations with SEIU Local 721 on a successor agreement to the current Memorandums
of Understanding for Bus Operator, Mechanical, and Administrative Support units.  Contracts will
be recommended for approval for a variety of projects including several related to the possible
redevelopment of the 301 E. Third Street property.

It is recommended that the Board of Directors provide input to staff on any additional items that 
they would like staff to review and potentially report on in a future meeting. 

General Manager’s Concurrence 

_________________________________ 
Steven P. Brown 


	FROM  Steven Brown, General Manager

